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06/07/2021  10:34:292021/2411/P OBJ Robert Cowan Dear Sir/Madam.

I would like to raise an objection to the planning application. My wife and I own the first floor flat, and ground 

floor flat at number 1 Erskine rd, NW3 3AJ

Both these properties have outdoor terraces and this new extension will completely destroy the sunlight that 

the terraces receive, and the light inside the properties too. It will also affect the sunlight and views of many 

other properties in the surrounding area 

This application has not taken into consideration the quality of life of the residents of all these properties and 

therefore should not receive planning permission.
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